
 

 

 

Date:  January 21, 2025 

To:  BCWMC TAC 

From:  Eric Eckman, Environmental Resources Supervisor 

Subject:  Request Channel Maintenance Funds for Bassett Creek Main Stem Restoration 
Project 2024CR-M (City Project 24-02) 

 
 
The City of Golden Valley respectfully requests the use of $200,000 of its accumulated BCWMC 
channel maintenance funds for design and construction of the Bassett Creek Main Stem 
Restoration Project 2024CR-M. The Cooperative Agreement for the project, approved 
December 2024, outlines funding sources and includes $200,000 in channel maintenance funds 
for this effort. 
 
Final design and community engagement are underway. Plans will be presented to the 
Commission for review and approval when ready. 

 

 


